

Ebbw Fawr Learning Community Cymuned Ddysgu Ebwy Fawr

Headteacher / Prifathro: Mr. H. R. Lloyd, BA Hons, MSc

W: www.ebbwfawr.co.uk

Our ref: MT/CB

Dear Parent/Carer.

Children in Need is fast approaching! At Ebbw Fawr we have a proud history of supporting cause having raised thousands of pounds since the school has opened.



This year has been a year like no other and it is clear people need our care and support now more than ever. This year's event won't just be about giving money but showing everyone in our community that we care.

On Friday 13 November we are asking all students in the **SECONDARY PHASE** to try to wear something yellow or wear something spotty with their school uniform. **This will not be a non-uniform day**. There will not be a charge for this but we will be collecting throughout the day so if students want to bring some extra money to donate that would be very much appreciated!

In addition to this, we will be tuning into the national 'duck race'. Students will be able to pick a duck and if their duck wins the race they will get a prize. We will also be participating in lots of different events throughout the day.

Thank you in advance for your support.

Yours faithfully

Student Leadership Team



